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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Deletes the word “felony” wherever it appears in Tenn. Code 

Ann. § 40-35-122, in accordance with the Public Safety Act of 2016. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 The Public Safety Act of 2016 modified the grading of theft and theft-related offenses 

under Tenn. Code Ann. § 39-14-105.    

 The proposed legislation deletes the word “felony” in Tenn. Code Ann. § 40-35-122 as it 

relates to non-violent property offenses. 

 The proposed legislation will align the grading of non-violent property offenses in Tenn. 

Code Ann. § 40-35-122 with the Public Safety Act of 2016.   

 The legislation will not significantly impact the Department of Correction’s operations, 

as any cost or savings were accounted for in the Public Safety Act of 2016.  

 There will be no fiscal impact on the Administrative Office of the Courts, the District 

Attorneys General Conference, or the District Public Defenders Conference. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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